Acknowledgment

We would like to express our appreciation to the following persons for their contribution
to the successful implementation of the survey and preparation of the GYTS Report
2000:

The Ministry of Health:

Interviewers (Health Education Unit):

Dr. Deanna Ashley, Director- Health Promotion and Protection Unit, Ministry of Health
Dr. J. Peter Figueroa, former Chief Medical Officer, Ministry of Health

The Ministry of Education and Culture:
The Permanent Secretary, Chief Education Officer and other senior members of staff
Principals, Senior Teachers and students of the participating schools

CDC-Atlanta
Dr. Charles W. Warren
Mr. Curtis Blanton, CDC-Atlanta and other members-of-staff of OSH/CDC

PAHO-Barbados
Dr. Beverley Barnett

PAHO - Jamaica
Ms. Maria Rankine
Dr. Manuel Pena

WHO/TFI
Ms. Leanne Riley

Page 2 of 38



